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We received FRIA for the Nimisilla and Springfield Lake!!! 

Thanks, John Ashley, for your work to get the approval. 

Let’s enjoy the 2024 float fly days!!! 

 
 

 

Indoor Flying 

At Kent State Field House, 2227 Summit Rd, Kent OH 44240 

Saturday February 17, from 6pm to 8 pm, $20/pilot 

Saturday March 16, from 6pm to 8 pm, $20/pilot 

 

 

 

But …we still need Tony 

Hornbeck with the boat to 

rescue some planes…once 

in a while!!!  

Thanks Tony!!! 

Terry Boser, thanks for grilling the hot dogs!!! 
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Make check payable to CMAC ($100) and mail it to 

Terry Boser 3306 Lenox Village Dr. 115, Fairlawn, OH 44333 

OR 

Come to the February meeting and give it to Terry Boser 

Thank You. 
 

 

 

Message from John Ashely the club President: 

The winter months are here, so let’s fly on the 

Flight Simulators…if you have one. 

 

Please send me any upcoming events, photos or any 

other information you would like to see in the 

Quarterly Newsletter 


